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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 13th October 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 
Christmas Fair 
We are investigating the possibility of hosting a Christmas Fair this year as an opportunity 
to celebrate Christmas with the community and raise well needed funds for school. We are 
holding a meeting next Friday 20th October 3:30-5:00pm to discuss ideas and to get 
wheels in motion. Construction club will be provided free of charge to your children if you 
are able to attend the meeting so it would be great to see as many of you there as 
possible. Our mantra is: ‘every parent is a Friend of the school’. 
 
Christmas Puddings 
We are planning to sell Christmas Puddings as a fundraiser this year 
and to begin the process we are hosting a competition for pupils to 
design the logos that will go on top of the puddings: please encourage 
your children to use the template included in your plastic wallet. 
These will make lovely Christmas presents and are a bargain at £6 
per delicious pudding. Order forms will be in your plastic wallets 
next week. 
 
Lacrosse Competition 
On Wednesday 1st November 10:30am-12:30pm we will be entering a 
lacrosse tournament run by Michael Orme who has been delivering our 
very enjoyable after school lacrosse sessions. Participating in this will be pupils from class 
2 and there will be a slip inside your plastic wallet if your child has been selected.  
 
Basic Moves Festival 
On Thursday 2nd of November 10am-12pm all of class 1 will be attending the basic moves 
festival at Appleby Grammar School. We need one parent driver to assist with transport to 
and from the event so please let Pauline know if you are available. 
 
Tri Golf 
On Friday the 3rd of November some class 2 pupils will be participating in a tri golf 
tournament at Penrith Leisure Centre from 1pm-3pm. If your child has been selected then 
there will be a slip included in your plastic wallet, we require one parent driver to assist 
with transport so if you are available to help out then please contact Pauline in the school 
office.  
 



 

 

 

                   

Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evening is next Wednesday 18th October and we look forward to our meetings 
with you all to discuss progress. Please remember that we must keep to the 10 minute 
appointment time to ensure that other appointments aren’t delayed.  
 
New Term Paperwork 
Today your plastic wallet will contain a data collection sheet (one per child). This is sent 
out annually to check that all the contact details we hold in school are correct and to allow 
you to give additional information (medical information, change of doctor/emergency 
contact etc.). Please add any medical information (e.g. allergies, medical conditions we 
should be aware of – including new ones!). Once you have checked the sheet, please sign 
and date it and return it to the school office. New pupils and those entering KS2 will also 
have an e-safety policy in your wallets to read and sign. Please return these to the office 
next week. 
 
Twitter and Instagram 
Thank you to Marie-Louise Raeburn who has set us up with our own Twitter and 
Instagram page. If you use either of these social networks then please follow us on Twitter 
@CrosbyRSchool and on Instagram: crosbyravensworthschool. We will be updating 
these regularly along with our Facebook page which is now approaching 100 ‘likes’.  
Social media gives us an opportunity for free advertising and links us in with the 
community and business enterprises with whom we are associated.  #gettingwiththetimes 
 
Felting with Debbie 
Next Friday 20th October Debbie Esterhuizen is coming into school during the afternoon to 
host a felting workshop for the pupils. We are looking forward to seeing what exciting 
things we can create!  
 
Tempest Photos 
Tempest will be coming into school on the morning of Wednesday 1st November to take 
school photos of the pupils. 
 
Christmas Community Lunch 
We will be hosting another community lunch this Christmas on Wednesday 13th December 
which is a lovely opportunity for parents and members of the community to share a festive 
meal with the pupils. We will be releasing more details and ticket information closer to the 
time.  
 
Message from Karen Winder 
There is a prize bingo being held Friday 20th October at Crosby Village Hall in aid of St 
Lawrence Church and Eden Mencap. Prize donations gratefully received for these two 
very worthy causes. 
 
Message from Claire Kerr 
Children of Crosby Ravensworth and Maulds Meaburn Parish 
Do you children deserve to go on the good list this Christmas? 
IF SO please give your child's name and age to Katie and Jon at the Butchers Arms 



 

 

 

                   

(01931 715500) BEFORE Thursday 30th November and Santa's helpers will make sure 
there is a gift in Santa's sack on Christmas Eve at the pub! 
There is a fundraising event organised at the Butchers Arms to raise money for the 
presents. Chip out dominoes 4th November at 9pm. Please come along and support 
them. Prizes gratefully received. 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 18th October  Parents’ Evening  
Monday 30th October  Y1 Y6 Height and Weight Measurements 
Wednesday 1st November  Tempest Photos & Lacrosse Competition 
Thursday 2nd November  Basic Moves Festival 
Friday 3rd November  Tri-Golf Competition 
Wednesday 15th November Friends AGM 7pm 
Wednesday 6th December  Christmas Play 
Tuesday 12th December   Carol singing at Sainsbury’s and Croft Avenue 
Wednesday 13th December Community Lunch 
Thursday 14th December  Carol singing at Tebay Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 16th October 2017 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Lacrosse  
 
Tuesday Action Ants         Friday Construction Club    
                                                                         (Free if attending Christmas fair meeting) 
Wednesday Film Club 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
 
 


